Barnesville Exempted Village Schools

March 17, 2020

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

A Google Classroom has been created so you may access materials for your
child(ren). You may gain access by going to: www.classroom.google.com.

In the upper righthand corner, click on the plus (+) sign to create or join a classroom.
Click “join" and enter code: xdyab73

At the top of the classroom page, click on the “classwork” tab. From here, you will
see the topics listed down the left sidebar. You can click on the resource or links
within each topic.

Take time to explore the classroom, as you will have many resources to explore.
Please note that these materials and resources are not meant to be turned in like a
typical google classroom. As the weeks go on, new resources and materials will be
added and the classroom will remain fluid with more topics available for exploration.

If you have any questions navigating the classroom, please reach out to me at:
amber.toriseva@ecoesc.org .

Yours in Education,

Mrs. Amber Toriseva
Gifted Coordinator
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